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28 APRIL 1997

FEDERAL SPECIFICATION

LUMBER, SOFTWOOD

MM-L-751H, dated 13 AUGUST 1970, is hereby canceled.  Future acquisitions for
this product should refer to Voluntary Product Standard PS-20.

  (Application for copies of publication should be addressed to  U. S.
Department of Commerce, National Institute of Standards and Technology,
Gaithersberg, MD   20899.)

Preparing activity:
  DLA-IS

(Project 5510-0404)

                                             FSC 5510
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